
 

DMV - Organizing for Contract Negotiations 
Thursday, July 9, 2020 - 5:30-6:30pm 

IBEW Local 22 (8946 L Street, Omaha) 
Free Food! 

Dear DMV Employees, 
 
NAPE/AFSCME Local 61 is your union! We are made up of state employees just like you. NAPE 
represents over 8,200 state employees and negotiates wages, benefits, and working conditions 
for our members.  
 
NAPE is preparing for this years’ contract negotiations through our “Join, Serve, Lead” 
campaign. We are making an effort to meet with employees at various agencies to learn about 
what is important to you, and to discuss how we can all work together to make working for the 
State of Nebraska a better experience. We are strengthening our union for power at the table. 
 
We would like to invite DMV employees, regardless of NAPE membership status, to a meeting 
at IBEW Local 22 on Thursday, July 9 from 5:30-6:30pm. NAPE will provide a light supper. We 
will observe all social distancing guidelines during the meeting.  
 
At the meeting, we will discuss the negotiations process and how you can get involved. More 
importantly, we want to listen to you about morale, working conditions, successes, and struggles 
at DMV. Workers at the DMV have been underrepresented in past negotiations, and we want to 
change that! 
 
We hope to see you on July 9! So we have enough food, we would love for you to RSVP by 
e-mailing ​admin@napeafscme.org​ or by calling 402-486-3911. Please encourage your 
colleagues to attend.  
 
If you can’t make it, or want to learn more about NAPE, please visit our website at 
www.napeafscme.org​. If you aren’t on our e-mail list, you can join on our website. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact us with any questions. 
 
In unity, 

 
Justin Hubly 
Executive Director 
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